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Dear Pastor and Friends,

Please pray for these upcoming meetings: Annual
Youth Conference April 16-17, 40th Church
Anniversary April 27 am and Bible College
Graduation pm, and Youth Camp May 5-8. Pray
many more youth will surrender to go to Bible
college.

They are finishing up our new staff housing. It will
also be used to house girls for our youth camp. We
will start soon remodeling our house at Camp Judi.
We need more drivers. Please pray for that.

Pray for the new church in Allen, N. Samar, new
church building construction in Dulag, Leyte, and
the new church building in San Jose.

Please pray for the new ministries to the Firemen
and ROTC. Please pray for our deaf ministry.

Bible college finals will be the second week in April
and then we will begin follow up for new Bible
college students.

The pictures are of the police ministry. We also
have a 5-minute video. If you are interested, we
will send it to you: laynejones60@gmail.com.

Thank you ever so much for giving for souls on
Samar. Luke 6:38

Layne and Nelia
Philippines Forever

“For necessity is laid upon me.”

| Corinthians 9:16
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